
Until you repeal the 2nd Amendment, this proposed law is unconstitutional on face value.   

 

If I want to be armed, as PER MY CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHT, and this law prevents it because the FFL is 

closed or we are too far away to make it practical. YOU are denying me my rights.   

 

It doesn't matter if I have access to an FFL to do the transfer or not - it is my CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHT to 

be armed.  Repeal the 2nd Amendment - then we'll talk. 

 

--  

Matt Jarvis 

Eugene, Oregon USA 

 


